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Voting process is clearly in the purview of the states’ and Oregon should in no way 

respond to some federal request from the White House. Our nation leading voting by 

mail process is the best way to ensure all voters are heard.  

 

Thank you for the opportunity to speak  

Mike and Merry Vediner 


